
Harrodsburg First Main Street Program 
 

Board Expectations 
 

 

As a board member of Harrodsburg First, you play a pivotal role in furthering the work of 

our organization.   You are both an ambassador and a steward for the Main Street 

Program, and we value your participation.   The following expectations have been 

developed to help guide you in your work: 

• Maintain a current membership status with Harrodsburg First; 

• Serve at least one three-year term as a board member; 

• Represent the Main Street Program at functions and promote awareness of the 

organization and its work; 

• Attend at least 10 of the 12 Harrodsburg First board meetings each year; 

• Participate and attend fundraising events and assist with membership drive; 

• Actively participate in at least one committee; 

• Participate and assist at Oktoberfest; 

• Assist in seeking new board and committee members; 

Our executive director stands ready and willing to assist you in your work.  However, the 

Main Street Program is built on the principle of a “public/private” partnership, meaning 

this is YOUR downtown program, YOUR Committees and YOUR Board of Directors.    

 

 


